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Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 

“Advancing Racial Equity and Support for Underserved Communities through the 

Federal Government” 

 

This executive order directs all agencies to carry out a comprehensive approach to 

advancing equity for all, including people of color and others who have been 

underserved, marginalized, and adversely affected by persistent poverty and inequality. 

Implementing this executive order would have de minimis impact on costs and revenues 

to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order include achieving greater 

equity across the Federal Government and improving equity for all. Implementing this 

executive order would have de minimis impact on mandatory and discretionary 

obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year 

fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by 

this executive order include all Executive Departments and Agencies. 


